
Subject: Vacation
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 29 Aug 2002 04:39:50 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Alona and I are taking a vacation Friday through Tuesday, so I'm not going to respond to forum
posts or E-Mail's during the weekend.  There won't be any interruption of service other than that -
Any orders placed over the weekend will be filled on Tuesday, so I'll not generate any additional
delay because of this vacation.  UPS doesn't accept shipments over the weekend or on Labor Day
Monday anyway.So you guys have a great Labor Day weekend and I'll talk to you next week!
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